
 

 

Fenstanton and Hilton Primary School and Nursery 

Newsletter:  May, 28th 2021 

A message from the 
Headteachers:  
 
We hope the sun continues to 
shine for the half term break 
and that you all have a 
wonderful holiday.  Children 
return to school on Monday 
7th June.   
 
As you know, last week, the 
school had their second visit 
from OFSTED this year.  We 
will share the report as soon 
as we are able.  
 
The current COVID 
arrangements and risk 
assessment will remain in 
place for the time being.  Can 
we please ask those parents 
and children using the Fen 
gate to respect our 
neighbours and avoid 
standing on people’s lawns?  
Please also remember, if you 
do have to drive to school, to 
use the church car-park.  
Thank you in anticipation of 
your support. 
 
Vision decision 
Last week we tried to send 

out our possible new vision 

statements and asked you to 

choose which one you liked 

the best.  However, it appears 

that some of you may not 

have received the document, 

so we are sending it out again.  

Once you’ve chosen you 

favourite from the attached, 

please click on the link below 

to submit your preferred 

Vision: 

https://forms.gle/b4f8xZi1W

R8TGuB5A 

 

 

We are also asking the 
children in their classes to 
choose their favourites.  We 
look forward to hearing your 
views and having a new vision 
for our school community 
next half-term. 
 

PTA News 

Bag2School collection – 

Tuesday, 8th June 

Just to remind you that we’ve 

arranged a Bag2School 

collection for the Tuesday 

after half term, so if you’re 

planning a spring clean, this is 

just what you need. You can 

use any charity bag or bin bag 

you can see what is collected 

here: 

https://bag2school.com/wha

t-we-collect  

There will be two collection 

points and bags can be 

dropped ANYTIME on 

Monday, 7th June and up to 

9.00 am on Tuesday, 8th June: 

 Fenstanton – the 

green outside the 

school hall 

 Hilton – 9 Church 

Lane, Hilton, PE28 

9NH 

**Please do not leave bags 

in either location outside of 

these times** 

We are unable to offer a 

collection service this time. 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Back to school 7th June 

Parent Consultations w/c 5th July 

End of Year Reports by 2nd July 

Last Day of Term 16th July 
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